
From: The Standard Cos.
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: I.F.B. Q07426 AND A07426B
Date: Thursday, June 09, 2016 3:35:47 PM

Good afternoon Officers, 
There is a rebid procurement for the Janitorial Poly Liners for 3 years and is due 6/16/16. Could you
tell me the winning total for 07426 and/or 07426A ? Up until now we don't appear to be competitive but
I am curious why this is rebid. Thank you for your time. It is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,
Lee White

The Standard Cos.
312-225-2777
312-225-2964 Fax
thestandardco@cs.com
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